LINDENWOOD

6/26/2017

Dr. Chris Gearin, President

2700 N. Lindbergh Blvd
St. Louis, MO 63114

Dear Dr. Gearin,

We appreciate the opportunity to assist students of Hickey College wishing to transfer to Lindenwood University.
We are willing to accept your alumni students who have successfully completed the bachelor’s degree program for
admission to graduate studies at Lindenwood University. Applicants will be required to meet Lindenwood
University admission requirements for the intended graduate degree program.

We would also like to offer graduates of your associate degree programs the opportunity to trénsfer to
Lindenwood for completion of a bachelor’s degree. Applicants will be required to meet Lindenwood University
admission requirements for the intended bachelor’s degree program.

This agreement will be in effect until withdrawn or revised by Lindenwood University.

Sincerely,

—

X(Jm Weadlvnn

Sara Wisdman
Assistant Vice President, Enrollment Management

Cc: Michael D. Shonrock, Ph.D.
System President
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